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CAUTION:External email.

To the SCCP:
 
I am writing in support of asking that you restore and increase the COLA for Plan 1 retirees. Inflation is
high and getting higher, and it is difficult to make ends meet without an increase. Please act on this.
 
Thank you,
 
Olga Woolley
Plan 3 member
 
9519 Merlot Drive
Pasco, WA 99301
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